February 28, 2024

To Whom it May Concern:

In accordance with the State of Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Public Utilities Commission will hold a Water Division Workshop on:

MONDAY, MARCH 4, 2024

At 6:00 p.m. at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 315, 45 South Main Street, Wallingford, CT. The purpose of the workshop is the discussion of the *draft* financial forecast, retail cost of service and retail rates for the Wallingford Water Division.

Robert N. Beaumont

Chairman - Public Utilities Commission

A 11:30 AM AND RECEIVED BY Mister Parago (51) TOWN CLERK